
 
 

 
The Austrian participants in Sharing History | Arab World–
Europe | 1815–1918, the Virtual Museum and Virtual 
Exhibitions project initiated by Museum With No Frontiers 
(MWNF) are the Kunsthistorisches Museum, the MAK – 
Austrian Museum of Applied Arts / Contemporary Art, the 
Austrian State Archives, the Austrian National Library, and the 
Museum of Military History. 
 
In the 19th century new links between Austria and the Ottoman 
Empire arose from the close contacts that had connected these 
two powers since the 16th century; these links are reflected in 
Austrian collections and archives that house documents and 
artefacts that originated in the Ottoman Empire.  
 
The Ottomans ruled lands on three continents and their empire 
extended along the coast of North Africa as far as Algeria, 
encompassing all Arab-speaking countries except Morocco.  
 
Numerous diplomatic visits by members of the house of 
Habsburg, long the rulers of Austria, and, in return, by Ottoman 
sultans and their heirs to the throne played a seminal role in 
exchanges and contacts between these two great powers. 
Diplomatic visits always included diplomatic gifts that included 
richly embellished arms and Greek and Roman antiquities. 
Today, some of these gifts are in the Kunsthistorisches Museum’s 
Ancient Egyptian and Near-Eastern Collection, the Collection of 
Greek and Roman Antiquities, the Collection of Historical Arms 
and Armour, and the Ephesus Museum. 
 
The opening of the Suez Canal in 1869 and the 1873 World’s 
Fair in Vienna intensified contacts between Egypt and Austria. 
The holdings of the MAK – Austrian Museum of Applied Arts / 
Contemporary Art and of the Kunsthistorisches Museum include 
numerous artefacts connected with these seminal events of the 
19th century. 
 
Many artefacts now in the Museum of Military History 
document Austria’s occupation of Bosnia-Herzegovina – 
endorsed by the Ottoman Empire – and the military alliance 
entered into by the two empires in WWI. 
 
 

   
 



 
 

Modern means of transport such as railways and steamships 
made the Middle East accessible to Europeans, inspiring 
members of the Austrian nobility to experience the “Orient” first-
hand as tourists. A number of artists helped to satisfy the 
demand created by this new fascination with all things Middle 
Eastern by specialising in oriental scenes and landscapes. The 
fact that Austrian artists such as Ludwig Carl Müller and Eduart 
Charlemont catered to European Orientalist tastes rather than 
depicting reality only increased the popularity their works 
enjoyed with Austrian collectors. 
 
In the context of Sharing History we have focused on the 
manifold connections and relations that connect Europe and the 
Arab World. 
 
 
 
Matthias Pfaffenbichler, Director of the Collection of Arms and 
Armour, Kunsthistorisches Museum  
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